
Attention Dance Families!! 
 

Please read this entire email as we have some important information for you all here. 

We have been monitoring the Covid-19 situation and will do our best to keep you informed as the 

situation can change daily. We take this very seriously and are following the expertise of the 

Saskatchewan Health Authority, the Ministry of Health and Health Canada for any and all health 

actions and responses that we take.  
 

At this point we have decided to postpone our picture days (March 15th & March 29th) until a 

later date. (The picture day on Sunday March 29th “may” go ahead if the ban is lifted and things 

change; you will be notified if that is the case).  While our first picture day does not involve more 

than 100 people, we know that anyone traveling outside of Canada in the last 14 days is NOT to be 

in a group setting of 50 or more. We also are aware that at this point parents may not want to pay 

for pictures until we know what is happening with our dance season. Once they are re-scheduled, 

we will inform you. 
 

Concerning the competition season; we will let you know details as they are given to us. So far 

Spring Stars competition (March 18-22) has been postponed to a later date. Once again, we will 

give you the information as it is given to us. Please refrain from sending emails to the studio 

asking what/where/when regarding the competitions as we simply do not have any more 

information than you have at this point. 
 

As for the Showcase competition scheduled on April 2nd – 5th no decision has been made. We 

will make the decision on Monday March 30th as we will have to wait for the Sask. Health and 

governing bodies to guide us to our decision.  
 

Regular classes will continue at the studio at this point.  We are regularly cleaning the door knobs, 

wiping down the Acrobatic mats and disinfecting the surfaces at the studio to our best ability. We 

will follow the Regina Public School & Catholic school decisions on if they decide to cancel 

school classes in the upcoming weeks. IF they cancel school classes, we will then also postpone 

dance classes during that period.  We are looking at the possibility of class cancelations and we 

will offer classes to make up for these in June. Please once again be patient with us and refrain 

from emails with questions that we likely have no other answer to at this point. We thank you for 

your understanding as this situation is unique and we need to take things day by day.   
 

Please be sure to take precautions and wash hands thoroughly and frequently if you are attending 

classes. If you are sick, please stay home.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kara Chernishenko & DD Staff 

 

 


